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Dr J.A. Barton, AC/SA 

28 November 1991 

Dear Dr Barton, 

RE= CHILD HEALTH SURVEILLANCE 

Thank you for your application to join the above list. 
In response to your request to extend the deadline 
qualifications, the criteria states that: 

on 

’Where the General Practitioner has not attended a Course 
within the past 3 years, they will need to attend a 5 day 
theoretical course and 6 sessions (minimum) supervised 
practice’ 

Therefore as your course was carried out over six years ago I am 
afraid you will have to carry out the above requirements. 

If you have any queries please do not hesitate in contacting me. 

Yours sincerely, 

Alex Clark 
District Operational Assistant 


